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          March 26th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you very much for the generous contributions for Red Nose Day last Friday. The 

school raised £212 for this good cause. 

Wrens Self-Isolation 

Unfortunately, we have had to close a bubble today because a pupil tested positive in a 

Lateral Flow Test last night. The pupil will have a PCR test today and if the result is confirmed 

then the class will have to continue to self-isolate for ten days. I will send out further details 

about this, with exact dates, if the result is positive. However, Wrens can return on Monday 

if the pupil’s PCR test is negative. I will email Wrens parents over the weekend, as soon as I 

know the test result. Miss MacDonald will be posting lessons on Seesaw during the period of 

self-isolation. This will not affect any siblings in other classes so they can still attend school 

as normal. 

Easter Service 

Next Thursday, April 1st, we will have an Easter Service in school beginning at 9:30 am. Year 3 

and Year 4 are leading this service in the hall but children in all classes will be singing the 

hymns. You are invited to join us via Zoom – the link will be sent separately via email. 

Menu Change 

There is a change to the advertised menu for school dinners on Thursday, April 1st. Fish and 

chips will be served on this day instead of the hot dinner menu published on the CH & Co 

website. 

Parent Consultations 

I hope you have all managed to book an appointment to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

If you have any difficulties on the day, please ring the school office. Should you run out of 

time and feel you would like to have a further discussion, please let the teacher know so that 

another meeting can be arranged. 

Clubs in Term 5 

We will begin with a few after-school clubs next term. The list of available clubs will go out 

next week. 

 

 



Birthday Treats 

We are still not allowing children to hand out birthday treats (sweets/cakes etc) on their 

birthday but will advise you as soon as we are able to start again. 

Finally, the term ends on Thursday. We will be finishing at the usual time. Term 5 begins on 

Monday, April 19th. 

Have a good weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

           

Headteacher 


